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Dear Trinity Families, 

 

It's hard to believe that it is this time of year already!  Our “Sweet 16” is flying by! 

 

On Saturday, April 11th, we will be celebrating together at our Annual Gala. It will be held at 

the Hollywood Venue and it is an adult only event. 

 

This year's theme is "A Night at the Races" and the entire evening will be based around a 

Kentucky Derby. The Gala Committee has been working hard to make this the best one yet. 

 

It is important to understand the necessity to do well at this event. As you know, the funding 

that we receive from the State of Florida is not equal to the district schools.  Each year, as we 

prepare the budget, there is a line item included for fundraising that supports our operating 

accounts.  The funds from this event will help to make necessary grounds improvements; 

purchase standardized testing supplies, computer equipment, digital classroom supplies, and 

library materials.  The Board and the PPA are charged with the duty of making sure the funds 

are raised. 

 

The goal for the 2015 Gala is to raise $40,000.00. 

 

Gala offers an evening of enjoyment and community building while raising funds for our 

children's school. I encourage you to bring your friends and family members to share in the 

event.  It's always been so much fun and gives us a chance to "let our hair down" together. 

 

Please join us.  I look forward to seeing you all there. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

Madeline 
 

Dr. Madeline O’Dea 

Founder/CEO/Principal 
 

 


